
 
 

 

July 20, 2023  
 
To,  
BSE Limited 
(BSE: 542726) 
 
 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
(NSE: INDIAMART) 

 

Subject: Clarification in submission of Audited (Standalone and Consolidated) Financial 
Results for the quarter ended June 30, 2023 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
This letter is about the Audited (Standalone and Consolidated) Financial Results for the quarter ended 
June 30, 2023 as filed today within the stipulated time post the approval by the Board of Directors.  

You may kindly note that the description of the figures/numbers was mentioned as ‘Amount in INR 
million except per share data’ in the audited standalone financial results while the same was 
inadvertently missed out in the audited consolidated financial results on Page No. 7 & 8 contained in 
the same disclosure filed with stock exchange(s). The same was subsequently noticed after review post 
filing of the same on the websites of both the exchanges. 

Accordingly, you are requested to kindly read the figures/numbers in the consolidated audited 
financial results as ‘Amount in INR million except per share data’.  

Please take the above information on record.  

Thanking You, 

Yours faithfully, 

For IndiaMART InterMESH Limited 
 
 
 
 
(Manoj Bhargava) 
Group General Counsel,  
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer  
Membership No:    F5164 
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